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th
 2018 

 

 2 basketball hoops have been ordered for the court. 

 The school website won the website of the month award on 

Scoilnet. 

 Parents Council were thanked for organising the visit of Santa at 

Christmas and for the games that were provided to each 

classroom. 

 Staff attended day 1 of First Aid training on 24th January. 

 Extra floor mats are to be purchased for the corridors. 

 School building project was discussed. Project is at a standstill as 

there are a number of outstanding issues with regard to car 

parking. 

 Enrolment has begun for next year. Currently 14 children have 

applied. 

 3year review of SNA allocation will be carried out by the SENO in 

the upcoming weeks. 

 Interviews will be held to appoint a new Assistant Principal ii. 

There responsibilities will include Health and Safety, ICT and the 

New Language Curriculum. 

 Engineers week is taking place at the end of February and the 

BoM have approved the visit of Brikz 4 Kidz. 

 BoM agreed to pay for the NPC to deliver training to the Parents 

Council. 

 

 


